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I am a student of the Baker Web Academy Charter school, and it has been a very 

positive experience. My family lives in a remote area without easy access to a public 

school, and this school supports us in every way possible. If HB 2583 allows the 

school to continue operating and keep helping students like me, then I am in full 

support of it. 


